
 4 WAYS TO  PAY YOUR BILL

1. Auto-Pay:
Have your payment automatically deducted from your bank account and 
never miss a payment again.  Call our office at 480-837-9444 or go to our 
website to download the form.

2. Online Bill Payment:
You can securely pay your bill online with a credit/debit card or an E-Check at 
www.az-fhsd.gov. There is a $1.00 third-party charge for this service.

3. Mail Payment: 
To ensure your payment is correctly applied to your account, please include 
the top portion of your billing statement.  Make check payable to Fountain 
Hills Sanitary District or FHSD and mail to 16941 E. Pepperwood Circle, 
Fountain Hills, AZ 85268. 

4. Pay in Person: 
Deliver your payment to our Billing Department located at 16941 E. 
Pepperwood Circle Fountain Hills, Monday – Friday 8:00 AM -5:00 PM.  
After hours, deposit your payment in the drop box located out front.

 
   LATE FEE:

The Sanitary District gives residents a generous 
amount of time to pay their sewer user fee   
before a $25.00 late fee is applied.              
To maintain your good payment history and 
avoid the late fee, make your payment by the 
due date listed on the front side of this bill.  

Payments not received in full by the due date 
may result in additional interest or lien fees.   

Please contact our billing department at              
480-837-9444 or fhsd@az-fhsd.gov to ensure 
your account information is up to date.      

Suspended

Until 

6/30/2021 

Fountain Hills Sanitary District Is Hiring

 We are currently looking to fill the following positions:

● Project Manager/Civil Engineer
● Treatment Plant Operator
● Collection System Operator
● Maintenance Mechanic
● Maintenance Technician 

The Sanitary District offers competitive wages and benefits,    
including health plans, retirement saving plans, AZ State        
Retirement System, paid holidays, and personal time off.

Please visit our website at www.az-fhsd.gov/employment            
to apply.

Fountain Hills Sanitary District is an Equal Opportunity          
Employer (EOE).  Qualified applicants are considered for       
employment without regard to age, race, religion, gender,        
national origin, sexual orientation, disability, or veteran   
status.      

National Prescription Drug
Take Back Day

Dispose of unused or unwanted prescription pills on                 
Saturday, April 24, 2021, at the Town Hall parking lot      
between the hours of 10:00 AM-2:00 PM. 
Please, no liquids, creams, or needles.

If you miss this event, the Maricopa County  Sheriff’s    
Office (MCSO) has a drop box located  in the lobby of 
Town Hall to dispose of unused  or unwanted prescription 
pills.  The drop box is accessible during regular  business 
hours.  Properly disposing of unwanted  prescription pills 
prevents misuse and helps protect the environment. 

Automatic Payment Reminder
If your automatic payment bank information has changed, 
please contact our billing department at 480-837-9444 or 
fhsd@az-fhsd.gov to update your account with the new bank 
information.  Ensuring that we have the accurate bank  infor-
mation for your account(s) will help to avoid a Non-Sufficient 
Fee of $30.00.

If you are not enrolled in automatic payment and would like  
to be, please go to our website at www.az-fhsd.gov/Auto
matic Payment to fill out the form.  Return the form to us 
with a voided check, and we will notify you when your 
account(s) is set up. 

FHSD bills sewer user fees quarterly in January, April, July, 
and October; it’s one of those bills that can easily be missed.  
Enrolling your account(s) in Automatic Payment will ensure 
on-time payments with no extra costs.       

ROACHES
As summer brings hotter temperatures and dryer conditions, 
the Sanitary District would like to remind our residents about 
roaches.

Contrary to popular belief, roaches do not like to swim up 
sewer drains.  The water in your drain trap can evaporate in a 
month, allowing  roaches to climb up the dry drain.  Once in a 
home, they head straight to a water source.  Drains should be 
covered when not in use.  Run water in unused drains at least 
once a month.   Keeping the drain trap filled with water also 
prevents odors from seeping in.
 In Arizona, many roaches live in the watered landscaped areas 
of plants and shrubbery.  These areas are a great water 
source that roaches use to survive.    Homeowners must take 
the initiative to treat their own property to help control the 
roach population. 

If you notice roaches near a sewer manhole that is close to 
your property, you may report the problem to us by phone   
or through our website.  The Sanitary District can treat for  
roaches near the manhole, but not on private property. 


